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Dennis Kanuk [dennis@mcadvise.com]
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Heidi Rous [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=a6e9fe97c¢57146aea28279768e637045-Heidi Rous]; Addie Farrell
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=cc6bbb601520a4f9690ae254948d782f5-Addie Farre]

Christina Erwin [fo=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=4dddbff2e8414460abdcaaefc2d500dd-Christina E]

IBEC: Supplemental noise monitoring report

IBEC Supplemental Noise Technical Memo.docx

Hello, Heidi and Addie,

I am attaching the supplemental noise monitoring information we received from AECOM. The report preparer and
AECOM noise expert, Chris Kaiser, could be available to discuss this report, and potential noise issues in general, any
time on Monday 5/13 or Tuesday 5/14 if there is a time that works for you on those days.

Thanks,
Dennis
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